
 

 

Murrumburrah Public School 

Term 4 Week 6 10 November 2014 

With many of our bush kids heading to the beach 
this summer, it is an ideal time to educate them 
about beach safety.  
 
This Friday our students will participate in an hour 
long session hosted by Surf Lifesaving NSW 
covering topics such as rip and wave identification, 
sea creatures and first aid, rescues and getting help, 
and sun smart strategies.  
 
Parents are most welcome to join us.  

School Uniform Shop  
 
The P&C operated school uniform shop is up 
and running in the ’old ballet room’ (next to the 
canteen)!  The shop will be open each Thursday 
afternoon from 3.00pm to 5.00pm until the end 
of the term. 
 
Come in and have a look. 
 

Murrumburrah Public School is fortunate to have a 
designated student drop-off zone at Ward Street. When 
dropping and collecting your children, can you please 
make use of this facility as it is the safest option. 
 
Students who ride their bike to school are required by law 
to wear a helmet and must walk their bikes through the 
school grounds.  

Safely to and from school 



 

 

Event Classes Activity date Cost Notes / Money due 

Remembrance Day Service 
All 

students 
Tuesday 11 November 

10.40am 
Free 

Join us in the school 
hall 

Kinder 2015 Orientation 
Kinder 
2015 

Wednesday 12 November 
9am to 3.15pm 

Free  

Year 6 MHS Orientation Day Year 6 
Thursday 13 November 

9am to 3.20pm 
Free 

Year 6 students to go 
directly to high school 

School Uniform Shop Open All 
Thursday 13 November 

3.00pm to 5.00pm 
  

Beach to Bush Presentation 
All 

students 
Friday 14 November 

12pm 
Free  

School Swimming and 
Water Safety Program 

All 
students 

Monday 17 November to 
Friday 28 November 

$5 or 
$10 

Tuesday 11 November 

Inevitably there are changes to the 
school calendar.  Please note the 
following changes to the calendar 
that was issued earlier this term: 
 

 There will be no swimming for sport 
this Friday 14 November as per the 
calendar, due to commencement of 
swimming program next week 

 
 The Year 6 Farewell Dinner and Disco 

will now be held on Monday 15 
December. 

 
 The last day of school for students is 

Wednesday 17 December. 
 
 

. 

 
Zooper Doopers on Thursday—Don’t forget  
the SRC will be selling zooper doopers each 
Thursday lunchtime for 50c.  Great in this 
weather! 

School Leadership  
2015 Information 

The election process for our 
Year 5 students interested in 
becoming student leaders (both 
SRC and House Captains) in 
Year 2015 has begun. 
 
Students have completed a nomination form 
and have prepared their speeches. 
 
This Friday 14 November students will 
present their speeches commencing at 
9.30am.  Voting will be held immediately 
after in the classrooms, with students in 
Years 2 to 6 and staff voting. 
 
Student leaders will be announced at the 
Presentation Night on Wednesday 10 
December. 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 

Well done Mark Argento on completing 

100 nights home reading.  Great effort 

Mark, keep up the fantastic work. 



 

 

We will again commemorate Remembrance 
Day tomorrow at 10.40am in the hall.  All 

welcome  

Albury St 
MURRUMBURRAH  NSW  2587 

 
Principal: Mrs Clare Crawford 

 
Phone: 02 6386 2209 

Fax: 02 6386 2993  
Email: murrumburr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: murrumburr-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Harden Swimming Club to commence 
 

Swimming Club Registrations and Training will begin today 
Monday 10 November from 4.00pm to 4.30pm at the Harden 
Pool.  Cost of registration is $75 per swimmer.  For more 

information contact Adam Wade on 0438 862 267. 
 

Remembrance Day 
 

With Remembrance Day tomorrow, 11 November, the RSL have 
left a supply of poppies and badges for sale.  Poppies are $2, 
pens $5 and badges $5 and $10.  These are available from the 
school office. 

 
 

The circus is coming to town 
 

The circus is coming to Cootamundra and Temora this week, families have 
received a flyer with details.  We have a small amount of discount tickets 
available for families, if you are interested please contact the school office. 

Year 2 enjoyed 
entertaining visitors 
and fellow students 
at their assembly 
last Friday 


